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Dear beef practitioners, 

We are pleased to announce that PDS has established a formal relationship with Drs. John Campbell and 

Nathan Erickson to provide beef extension services for our beef clients. Dr. Campbell has been involved 

in teaching, research, and service at WCVM since 1991. Dr. Erickson has been involved in teaching, 

research and ruminant clinical field service at the WCVM since 2015.  

Within this collaboration, Drs. Campbell and Erickson will: 

• Provide consultation on: 

o diagnostic plans on complicated cases 

o clinical actions regarding PDS diagnostic cases 

o clinical problems with multiple cases submitted to PDS in multiple times 

• Coordinate communications between PDS diagnosticians and clients on complex cases 

• Make PDS aware of diagnostic test development needs and participate in PDS’s test 

development planning  

• Make PDS aware of your concerns on its services, and participate in developing solutions 

The majority of consultation will be with beef and mixed animal veterinarians in western Canada. If you 

encounter matters that fit the above descriptions, please give Drs. Campbell and Erickson an email or 

call. 

 Email Phone 

Dr. Campbell john.campbell@usask.ca 1-306-966-7158 

Dr. Erickson nathan.erickson@usask.ca 1-306-966-7179 

 

Please note that, for routine questions on individual diagnostic cases, you are still encouraged to contact 

our front office (306-966-7316) and/or the diagnostician in charge of the case. 

We look forward to providing you value-added services through our collaboration with Drs. Campbell 

and Erickson. 

 

Dr. Yanyun Huang 

CEO and Anatomic Pathologist 


